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To Whom It May Concern:
I write this email in support of Bina Peters for the position of Associate Water Judge for the Montana Water Court. I
have known Bina for nearly twenty years. Over the years I have observed Bina's steadfast commitment to treating
her clients with respect while also maintaining a diligent commitment to the rule of law. In addition to having the
substantive knowledge and experience to adeptly fulfill the duties of an Associate Water Judge, Bina also exhibits
integrity, thoughtfulness, tact, and humility — all of which I believe indicate that she has a natural disposition to be
of a sound judicial temperament. I am confident that she would make a significant contribution to the Water Court
and I recommend her without reservation.

Best,
Jennifer Giuttari
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